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S T U D E N T S

This is the Discipleship Group Adam is getting to facilitate
this semester - Lester, Irvin, Francis, Jel, Regie. They are
in their final year of college. They are eager to study the
Bible together, memorize scripture and to share Christ
with others. Pray for God's Word to be at the center of this
group.  

F A M I L Y  U P D A T E
Ilyda is 6 months old and army
crawling! It has been a busy
couple months as things pick up
on campus, and we have honestly
been exhausted. But Atlas and
Ilyda have been right there with us
with lots of time with students
and investing into people's lives!
Pray for us as we seek to be
faithful in both ministry and with
family. 

T H A N K S  F O R  Y O U R  P R A Y E R S  &  S U P P O R T !
There are 10 of us staff in country. The semester is in full
swing, and students are everywhere! We entered this
semester in our first staff meeting saying the goal was to
share the Gospel a lot and network through universities and
athletic departments for regular access to campus as well
as partnerships. God has more than answered this prayer!
Some staff have started what we call faith discussion
groups (intro bible studies) as 
well as getting to lead
leadership development
seminars on campus that
include fitness with faith. Praise
God for these opportunities and
the Gospel going out.



G I V I N G  L I N K

P R A Y E R

If you want to partner with our
ministry financially, you can go
online to sign up! Stumo.org >> give
>> last name Hutchison.

R E C H E N

We have invited 10 students to be a
part of our student leadership team
we are calling the ambassador
team. There are monthly trainings
we provide for them where we
focus on deep walks with the Lord
and sharing their faith, as well as
specific content for seniors to
prepare for life after college as a
Christian. Pray for their
encouragement and ability to
attend all these trainings. Below is
a picture of some of the seniors
with guest speakers we invited to
speak on being a christian in the
workforce. 

A M B A S S A D O R  T E A M

Misha's bible study came to an end this last month as we said
goodbye to 3 of the girls who graduated (Angela, Lovely and
Paula). The 3 of them are doing so well out in the adult world
as they follow christ and actively share their faith with new
co-workers and friends. The new Bible study will consist of 3
senior girls this year! (Dayne, Eli & Rechen) 

Blessings,
Adam & Misha

Misha's friend Rechen started
following Christ in 2020 during
their virtual bible study. She has
grown so much since then, and
Misha has the continued privilege to
meet with her often - teaching and
training her in character and how
to share with others. She is a social
work major and has a huge heart to
help the underprivileged and share
her faith with them. K U R T

Kurt is a first year that Adam
shared the Gospel with this
semester. He is currently a
world arnis champion (their
national sport)! He responded
positively to the Gospel and is
excited to investigate his faith!
Pray for his heart to be softened
to understand the Gospel.

meeting new students that would
have softened hearts to the Gospel
healthy marriage and family life
amidst a busy ministry season and
learning how to balance with 2
children
our team to have continued deep
walks with God and ministry
success

And I will give you a new heart, and a new
spirit I will put within you. And I will
remove the heart of stone from your flesh
and give you a heart of flesh. 27 And I will
put my Spirit within you, and cause you to
walk in my statutes and be careful to obey
my rules. - Ezekiel 36:26-27


